Mai Vang

From: hainsjc@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2025 4:04 PM **To:** *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Demolition of the Snelling & University CVS

[You don't often get email from hainsjc@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Dear city council members,

I have lived in Hamline midway for 5 years and am so disappointed in the owners of the vacant cvs. It's such a waste of space and a detriment to what could be a truly diverse and thriving neighborhood. Please tear this safety hazard down and build housing and business space to support all the folks who live in the midway neighborhood. Thank you for your help with this matter,

Jennifer Hains 1263 Seminary 4434531068